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What’s On Next Week?       

Week Commencing Monday 21st September 2020 

Clubs in GREEN are running.  Clubs in RED are not running. 

Monday 14th September 

2.00 - 5.00pm  P5 Senior School Transition Meetings 

3.30 - 4.15pm  P1 & 2 Tennis Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 Art Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P6 Quiz Club 
 

Tuesday 15th September 

8.00 - 8.45am  P1 & P2 Minisports Club  

2.00pm   U8 & U9 Netball/Football v The Ryleys 

2.55pm   KG Stretch & Grow 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Sports Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Stamp Club 

7.00pm   P5 & P6 Senior Schools Information Evening for 
    parents & children 
 

Wednesday 16th September 

12.35pm   P5 & 6 Chamber Choir 

1.15pm   P3 Wellbeing Club 

2.15pm   U10 Netball v Withington 

3.30 - 4.15pm  P2 Art Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Minisports Cricket Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Sports Club 
 

Thursday 17th September 

8.00 - 8.45am  P5 Reasoning Session 

8.00 - 8.45am  P3 & P4 Fencing Club 

2.30pm   KG Tennis 

3.30 - 4.15pm  Reception Drama Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Drama Club  

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Chess Club 
 

Friday 18th September 

8.00 - 8.45am  P6 Reasoning Session 

7.45 - 8.30am  P1 & 2 Football Club (entry through main Sports Hall door) 

7.45 - 8.30am  P3 & 4 Football Club (entry through rear fire door) 

11am - 1pm   Open Morning 

12.35pm   School Council 

 

Congratulations to this week’s  

Stars of the 
Week! 

 

~ ~  Prep 4 Fact of the Week  ~ ~  
 

Did you know… 

Cheetahs can run at speeds up to 
75mph! 

 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the children 

who are celebrating their birthday this 

week. 

Ellie P5 

A Message from the Parents’ Committee 
Our next Bags2Schools Collection is taking place on 24th September.  The children are 
bringing home  the bags today and you will receive a ParentMail giving details  about the 
items they accept.  It would be great if we could beat our last collection total of 220kg 
which raised £88 for School.  We hope you will all be able to support us again this term . 

Please only return the full bags on the morning of 24th September not before. If you need 
any additional bags, please see Miss Kendal. 


